
Customers who wish to speak at the in-person service hearings may register upon arrival at the venues. All

persons who wish to comment in-person, are urged to appear promptly at the scheduled times because the

service hearings may be adjourned early if no customers are present to testify or when those present have

testified. Please note that the order in which customers will speak is based on the order in which they sign-up.

If you have questions about the sign-up process, please call (850) 413-7080.


